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On the back of the card, use a pen and ruler to draw a vertical line down the middle, separating the address
side from the message side. You need to first think about your recipient before choosing a postcard with an
image that will impress them. If he wishes, he can embellish it with a small hand-drawn picture as well!
Postcards follow a standard format that can give your students practice with the simple past or present
progressive tenses. Based on The Fortune of Carmen Navarro. Write an interior monologue of one character's
thoughts reflecting on the event illustrated. If your students are up to it, have them submit their personal ad for
publication or just post them in your classroom and have the class try to match each ad to a classmate. I teach
9th grade English don't be misled by some of the sample drawings and writing below and my students
completed this activity at the end of reading a novel in their literary circles. Your beginning students should be
able to write a simple thank you note, and you can teach them this pattern to do it. Standard postcards have
five simple parts. Other than the date, you can also add the specific town, city or country you are writing the
postcard from. Make sure you tell your recipient about any strange weather condition or what you loved about
the weather of the place. Conclude with your future plans Make sure you tell your recipient what you are
planning to do next. The last sentence of a paragraph, when it stands alone, is a concluding sentence. To
narrow the search down, suggest that he focus on a particular country or activity such as Namibia or touring
sand dunes. For example: Paris, France Salutation Your postcard should start with a warm greeting to make
your recipient feel appreciated. These simple writing assignments might be just enough to challenge your
beginning level students and at the same time prevent them from becoming overwhelmed. An added bonus is
they are also practical and have real life applications. Literary postcards are a great activity for any grade
level. Make sure to place tape close to each of the four corners, as well as the middle, so the photograph will
be secure. This also gives your postcard the feeling of a letter. You should at least paint a picture of the
weather conditions to your recipient so that they can feel they are close to you. Note the use of color words
and fall vocabulary. The following are some of the things you need to always have in mind when writing a
postcard. We are having a great time. One character writes to his brother about how he wishes he had been
there for him. Note that your postcard should be short and sweet. Then have students write a memo
announcing a team meeting, alerting their coworkers of an audit, describing a new product or any other subject
that could be related to thier business. Based on Split. This activity could also be done part way through a
book instead of at the end to re-engage readers.


